
SOUTH DOWNS NATIONAL PARK AUTHORITY 

AUDIT OF THE ACCOUNTS 2022-23 

NOTICE OF CONCLUSION OF THE AUDIT 

 

NOTICE is hereby given that in accordance with Section 25 of the Local Audit and 

Accountability Act 2014 and Regulation 16 of the Accounts and Audit Regulations 

2015: 

 

(1) The audit of accounts has been concluded and the statement of accounts 

have been published; 

 

(2) The Statement of Accounts are available for inspection by any persons 

interested at Brighton & Hove City Council, Final Accounts, Room 167, Hove 

Town Hall, Norton Road, BN3 4AH on working days between the hours of 

9.30am and 4.00pm by appointment. Please email accountancy@brighton-
hove.gov.uk to arrange a time when any such interested person may make 

copies of the statements and reports or extracts therefrom; 

 

(3) Copies of the statements of accounts will be delivered on payment of a small 

charge to cover administrative costs. 

 

(4) The Statement of Accounts are also available to view on the authority’s 

website Key Documents - South Downs National Park Authority 

 

 

 

Nigel Manvell 

Chief Finance Officer (Section 151 Officer) 

28 March 2024 
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